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Dosher Issues Information on Event Cancellations  

 

SOUTHPORT—  To comply with CDC guidelines and the mandate issued by the Office of 

the Governor On March 14 in relation to social gatherings and the Novel Coronavirus, 

Dosher Memorial Hospital announces the cancellation of the following events.  

April 2nd:  “Operation Medicine Cabinet,” our semi-annual drive-up prescription medication 

drop off, will be cancelled.  The next drop off is scheduled for Thursday, October 8 th, 2020.  

April 4th: “Spring into Health” 5K/1M color run has been cancelled.  A reschedule date has 

not been announced at this time.  

April 17th:  The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation Annual Gala has been canceled.    

For questions about COVID-19, the following state and county resources are available:  

Brunswick County Public Health Call Line and Email Information (Available Monday-

Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.) 

 Phone: 1.910.253.2339 

 Email: coronavirus@brunswickcountync.gov 

NC Public Health Call Line (Open 24/7) 

 1.866.462.3821 

See the NC DHHS FAQs on Coronavirus at https://www.ncdhhs.gov/frequently-asked-

questions-about-covid-19 
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If you are experiencing fever, respiratory illness, or been in contact with someone who has 

tested positive for COVID-19, call your healthcare provider for guidance.  
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